A note from Miss Cooke

Welcome back everyone! I hope you had a lovely week off school!

I am excited to continue our learning journey and build on all the superb progress that we all made last year.

If at any point you wish to discuss any issues then please do not hesitate to contact me.



Year 4, Class 8 Newsletter

Important Reminders:

Please send children with their full P.E kit on a Wednesday (white t-shirt, black shorts or tracksuit bottoms). No ear-rings are to be worn on PE days!

Also, please send in a pair of wellies (labelled) as we will be enjoying playtime outside all autumn long.

As school provide all stationary there is no need for children to bring in their own.

This term in class 7 our Topic is, Mighty Metals.

We will be exploring metals, their uses and practicality. Alongside this, we will look at magnets and how they work. The children will get the chance to design, create and test their own parachute when looking at and understanding different forces. Towards the end of term, the children we get the chance to create some art work using embossed foil.

Year 4 will be learning to play Djembe drums and will continue learning to play along with "The Greatest Show" from The Greatest Showman.

Times Tables.

There is a big push for all children to master their times tables. Please allow your child to access mathshed.com to practice.

Educational Visits and assemblies this half term:

There are no planned school trips at this time.

7th March – World Book Day

Homework:

All children's homework will be completed online for Maths and Spellings. Homework will be set on Wednesday and it is expected to be completed by Wednesday 9:00 am of the following week. If children cannot access the internet at home, there will be a homework club Monday and Tuesday after school. If homework is not completed at home, they will have to miss some of their lunch and do it Wednesday lunch time. Both Spelling and Maths homework will now be completed using spellingshed.com.

We believe children's reading skills will progress at a greater rate if they were given more opportunities to read in a comforting environment. Therefore parents and carers will be expected to read with their children at least three times a week in KS2.